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Introduction
The study of infectious diseases and toxicity of new drugs initially
requires animal model before you even follow the protocols and reach
the human model (final stage of studies). The most widely used animal
model is the Mus musculus (mices, rats), easily accept the fact that its
similarity to the human response. While it is recognized that basic
research generally takes place with the use of testing in vitro or ex vivo,
very little of these alternatives are designed specifically to predict the
effects that a substance may have for regulatory purposes. Because of
the concern of the ethics committee in animal research and the ease of
manipulation and low cost of invertebrate animals, it has sought
improvement techniques with various invertebrate animals. Therefore,
new technologies based on alternative methods to animal testing
should be in some mechanically more relevant cases to predict an
effect on human health than traditional animal experiments [1-3].
Among the alternative models to study microorganisms are
amoebas (Acanthamoeba castellanii and Dictyostellium discoideum)
which are useful for phagocytosis studies and evaluation of hyphae
formation, the nematodes (Caenorhabditis elegans), which in addition
to the known genome allowing using different mutants can be used for
toxicity evaluation and testing of new drugs. Insects such Drosophila
melanogaster enables the use of genetic tools such as microarrays and
RNA interference. Moreover, Galleria mellonella facilitates
phagocytosis studies, hyphae yeast formation, pathogenicity and
evaluation of new compounds. Zebrafish (Danio rerio) also features
the fully sequenced genome, and genetic and physiological similarities
with mammals being useful in drug discovery; even techniques for
generating transgenic lines, target mutation, and nuclear transfer
become the Zebrafish model even more useful for researchers.
However all models have advantages and disadvantages with respect to

Clin Microbiol
ISSN:2327-5073 CMO, an open access journal

pathogen inoculation route, inoculation concentration of accuracy,
cost, ease of handling, growth at 37°C genome availability. During
evolution, animals developed the invertebrate immune system against
pathogens and so there is great functional and structural similarity
between the immune systems of mammals and insects this being
another reason that supports the use of these models [1-5].

Conclusion
Thus, the use of invertebrate models is a new alternative in the
search for knowledge parasite-host and which has been widely used
and accepted by the scientific community [5].
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